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TOWN OF SURFSIDE
Office of the Town Manager
MUNICIPAL BUILDING
9293 HARDING AVENUE
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009
Telephone (305) 861-4863

LETTER TO COMMISSION
No.: 106-2025
To: Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and
Members of the Town Commission
From: Mark Blumstein, Town Manager%g
Date: March 18, 2025
Subject: Heartfelt Thanks to the Town of Surfside Leadership and Team —

Rally for Israel

The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the email communication
received from the organizers of the event Rally for Israel.

Please find below a snip of their email thanking the Town.

Dear Town Manager, Chief of Police, and the Dedicated Employees of Surfside,

On behalf of the organizers and the entire community, | express our deepest gratitude for your professionalism, dedication, and unwavering supportin
making today’s Rally for Israel such a meaningful and successful event.

From the initial planning stages to the event’s execution, the positive communication and collaborative spirit demonstrated by the Town of Surfside’s
leadership and staff were remarkable. Your willingness to work with us and ensure that all logistical and security aspects were handled seamlessly made
a tremendous difference.

A special thank you to the Surfside Police Department, whose presence and professionalism ensured a safe and secure environment for the more than
500 attendees who gathered in unity and solidarity. Your dedication to keeping our community safe and your supportive approach throughout the event
did not go unnoticed and are sincerely appreciated.

This event was impactful and deeply meaningful to so many, and it would not have been possible without the devoted employees of the Town of Surfside
who went above and beyond to support us. Your commitment to the community is truly commendable, and we are grateful for all that you do.

Thank you once again for your partnership, dedication, and for making yesterday such a memorable and successful event. We look forward to continuing
to work together to build a strong and united community.

With deep appreciation,
Joseph Waks, Dina Pinson-Kranz, Shoshana Stein, Karin Dimant and Shaked Rogovsky

If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me.



